
 

 

18th October 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Cross Country Finals  
*Date Change & Venue Announced* 

                                                                                       

We’ve just been informed that the cross country finals will take place from 10.00am-12:00pm on 

Monday 12th November at Wythenshawe Park. Children will be accompanied by a member of 

school staff to the event and you are welcome to come and support your child. 

 

The first race will begin at 10:20am. There will be two races on the day- the girls’ race first followed by 

the boys’ race.  The races will start on the athletics track, there will then be a short section of tarmac, 

with the majority of the course on tracks and grass. Please note this will be a longer course than used in 

the qualifying rounds. 

 

Please confirm your child can attend by returning your reply slip to the school office as soon as possible. 

 

Kind regards and good luck,  

 

Channi Davis & Luke McDonagh 

PE Team 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Cross Country Finals 
                            

 

 

 

 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________________ Class: _______ 
 

I give permission for my child to take part in the Cross Country Final on Monday 12th November [  ]  
 
Please give details below of any medical conditions that the supervising teacher needs to be aware of: 

 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Emergency Contact No: _________________________________________________________  
 
 

Signed (Parent / Carer): __________________________________ Date: ________________ 


